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78% of respondents indicated that they were generally opposed to the City passing 
ordinances related to the regulation of single-use plastics. 

 

57% supported an ordinance that required consumers to ask for utensils and 78% 
approved of the requirement to ask for condiments. 

 

85% were against any regulation on the types of straws provided. 

 

50% of respondents have self-serve stations and would immediately be in 
compliance of the proposed ordinance. 

 

Businesses were split on the effect the ordinance would have on them.  50% indicated it 
could have a negative effect and 50% felt it would be positive or have no effect. 

 


